
Kasbah du Toubkal would like to treat 
you to lunch with stunning views of the 

High Atlas Mountains

The restoration of Kasbah du Toubkal may have been forced upon us by Mother 
Nature, but it has enabled us to quite literally open up new vistas, the main one 

being from our beautiful new swimming pool, of which everyone at the Kasbah is 
justifiably proud. To celebrate this major step in the Kasbah’s history, we’d like to 
offer guests who book to stay in July and August 2025 the chance to sample our 
delicious traditional Moroccan cuisine at our invitation; half-board (either lunch or 
dinner) at the standard rate of bed and breakfast.

For more information click HERE
Stay for two days or a week - lunch or dinner is on us!
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